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Last Week for Students 
This is the last week for students for 2022. We wish our 
Year 6 students all the best for high school, and we are 
sure they will take many memories and learnings with 
them. Remember once a Toppy student always a Toppy 
student.   
 
Choir 
Thank you to our students who performed at the 
Christmas Carols on Sunday. It was pleasing to hear 
positive comments about their performance and behaviour 
during the carols. 
 
Our choir will be going to the Home and Community Care 
Centre on Wednesday to sing for the patrons.  
 
Thank you to Miss Hamilton and Mrs Cooper for 
organising and training our choir.   
 
Presentation Night 
All parents and community are invited to our Presentation 
Night this Wednesday at 6:30pm at the S&C Club. 
Students are asked to be there at 6:15pm.  
 
Enrichment Day  
On Thursday students will be participating in Enrichment 
Day. Students can wear mufti clothes, but enclosed shoes 
and sleeves are to be worn. Students who are 
participating in water play are to bring their swimmers, 
rashie and towel.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Last Day Celebrations! 
On Friday, students will be going to the pool at 10:30am 
to celebrate the end of the year. The P&C will be cooking 
and supplying sausage sandwiches and watermelon for 
lunch. Students will be allowed to purchase from the pool 
canteen for recess only. If your child does not like 
sausage sandwiches, please pack their lunch. 
 
Students can wear mufti clothes and bring their 
swimmers, rashie and towels. A note for swimming will go 
home today and must be returned to allow students to 
swim.   
 
Visit from Constable White 
Last week, Constable White visited the school to talk 
about cyber safety and bullying. It is important that over 
the holidays our students use this knowledge to be safe 
and kind online. In 2023, the school is committed to 
continuing to educate our students on cyber safety and 
bullying.   
 
2023 
Next year we have planned to have four classes; 
Kindergarten, 1/2, 3/4, and 5/6. However, this may 
change due to extra staffing.  
  
Students return to school on Tuesday 31st January 2023. 
 
Thank you to our amazing parents and community for 
their support this year and I know 2023 will be full of 
amazing and engaging opportunities for each and every 
one of our students. I wish everyone in the community a 
very Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year! 
 
 

Kylie Taylor 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 

At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

Week 10 Term 4       13th December 2022 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Presentation Night 

Wednesday 14th December 2022 

6:30pm at the S&C Club  

 

Enrichment Day 

Thursday 15th December 2022 

 

Pool Party – Last Day of Term 

Friday 16th December 2022 

 

 

 

 

Friday 16th December 2022 

Thursday 15th December 2022 St Vincent De Paul 
Society  

Christmas Hamper 
  
Please drop non-perishable items 

to the front office for the 
Christmas hampers!  

Thanks for your support 



  
  

Assembly Awards 
  

Liam Rowland   - for improving his writing. 
Elijah Pettit   - for being responsible for his own learning. 
Billie Carter    - for striving to improvement her reading. 
Iyah Pettit    - for being a respectful class member. 
Izaac Thomas              - for great thinking during design challenges. 
Izabella Burns   - for using resilience to better overcome challenges. 
Ashley Auricht   - for creating narrative using vivid vocabulary. 
Summer Pettit  - for taking pride in all aspects of her learning. 
Lily Worner   - for challenging herself with difficult tasks. 
Serenah Murray  - for creating narrative using vivid vocabulary. 
Kesaia Paewhenua - for taking pride in all aspects of her learning. 
Will Tillman   - for challenging himself with difficult tasks. 
Brock Hammond  - for staying on task during learning time. 
Alice Norris    - for responsible leadership during drama practice. 
Rhiley Worner   - for preserving during writing. 
  

  

Silver Pennants 
  

Billie Carter, Liam Rowland, Elijah Pettit, Izaac Thomas, Izabella Burns, Olivia Norris,                 
Farley Tillman, Jonas Connor, Ashley Auricht, Summer Pettit, Lily Worner, Kesaia Paewhenua, 

Sarenah Murray, Adelaide Brown, Braelee Catlin, Jimmy Davies, Alice Norris, Shaylee Richards, 
Hayley Wilton & Rhiley Worner. 

 

 
Premiers’ Reading Challenge Awards 

 
Platinum 

Braelee Catlin 
 

Gold 
Max Crowe 

Abbey Crowe 
   
  
  
  
  



 

  



 


